
Last update from Paul Heiner, our former Support Manager: 
Thanks for your support
Next week I'll  be leaving Blueriq and continue my professional carreer somewhere else.

I want to thank every customer, colleague and community member for the support I had as Blueriq Support. I Learned a lot from all of you, and enjoyed 
working at the support desk.

I wish you all the best. Your questions and issues are in good hands with my successor Aäron. 

Thank you once again.
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